
 

 

Ref. No.: Plexh/Cir/27                                                                                              09/04/2025 

  
To, 
  
All Members of Plexconcil/ 
  
COA Members 
  
  

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Subject: Regarding Request for inputs on Non-tariff measures-issue being faced by Indian exporters  

We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce has requested Indian exporters to send the inputs 

regarding non-tariff measures are being faced by in USA regions.  

Members are requested to send inputs to bharti@plexconcil.org anirudha@plexconcil.org till 11th 

April 3 PM. 

  

Regards, 

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

mailto:bharti@plexconcil.org
mailto:anirudha@plexconcil.org

